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In Fiscal Year 22 Gambling Treatment Diversion Court (GTDC) began with 9 participants. There were 5 
participants graduated during Fiscal Year 22, and 1 unsuccessful termination from the program. 
Gambling Treatment Diversion Court had 2 new participants begin the program in Fiscal Year 22. At the 
end of Fiscal Year 22 Gambling Treatment Diversion Court had 5 active participants. During Fiscal Year 
22 the Gambling Treatment Diversion team purchased incentives to recognize participant phase 
progression throughout the program.  
 
 
 In Fiscal Year 23, we are planning on implementing financial coaching and Moral Reconation Therapy 
(MRT)  groups for new participants. The Gambling Treatment Diversion Court team is also looking at 
ways to increase training for team members, increasing participant enrollment and continuing to attend 
Problem Gambling Treatment meetings as well as Advisory Committee on Problem Gambling meetings.  
 


